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John Menzel – “Winkie Dahlias” in South Australia. We have been growing dahlias since the 1970s. During this time we have managed to understand the needs of the dahlia, especially in the very trying conditions we experience. Over this period we have managed several major awards on the Show bench in South Australia and Victoria, including three Grand Champions in South Australia and Championships in Melbourne, Portland and Shepparton. We have exhibited dahlias in New Zealand, South Australia, Victoria and New South Wales. As a judge, I have judged at major shows in Tasmania, Queensland, New South Wales, Victoria and South Australia. I have also been on judging panels in New Zealand, Canada and the United States. In 1988 we staged a display of dahlias at the New Zealand 40th National Conference. In 2004 (Seattle) and 2012 (Grand Rapids) we were invited to give presentations at the American Dahlia Society National Shows.
In 2008 I was involved in the formation of the Dahlia Society of Australia, as discussion coordinator, with the aim of bringing all State bodies under one umbrella organisation. When formed, I was the President with another term in front of me.
I am the editor of the National Magazine, Tubertalk, and administrator of the DSA website. The Winkie-raised dahlias have been very successful over the past year, topping the DSA Trial Grounds in Canberra as well as receiving top awards at the Harrogate National Show in the United Kingdom, winning the Best Overseas Seedling as well as the Best Seedling Overall. 
In 2008 I was responsible for the setting up of the Shepparton Dahlia Society. Anne and I are now patrons, also receiving recognition for our efforts by being awarded the Dahlia Society of Australia medal. Another treasured award was the American Dahlia Society Silver medal (2012) for services to dahlias internationally. I am also involved in the review of judging standards for the Dahlia Society of Australia. In 2012 we launched our website (winkiedahlias.com) which provides growing information for both beginners and experienced growers of the dahlia.

	Thursday

12 Feb
	Garden Ramble today after the meeting at 29 Seventh Ave, Katoomba. We have been invited to view Janice Light’s lovely garden.
	Viewing till 1.30 pm

	Thursday

12 March
	Garden Ramble after meeting.
	Viewing till 1.30 pm

	Friday 
20 March
	Behind the Walls – Darling Point. Cost $65. This includes transport, entries, light morning tea and lunch at Lindesay House, the 1834 Scottish Gothic house with its formal parterre. Discover the secluded harbourside gardens, rarely seen, hidden behind the gates and walls of Carthona Ave. Please pay today.
	Departure is 8am

	Thursday

9 April
	Garden Ramble after meeting.
	Viewing till 1.30 pm

	Saturday 
11 April

	Collectors’ Plant Fair at Hawkesbury Race Club, Clarendon.  Cost $38. This includes entry, transport and lunch of gourmet sandwiches, cake, tea/coffee at Norman Lindsay Gallery. Please pay today.
	Departure is 7.30 am
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From the President …


Thank you to those who have given the committee very valuable feedback and suggestions. As a result, we have made inroads into improving our ability to hear in the hall; we have John Menzel giving a presentation on “Dahlias” as per a request from Janice Light; and we have a new type of Garden Clinic at today’s meeting.


We are on a push to receive all of your email addresses over the next few months. We hope that this will improve communications within the club. This is obviously on a voluntary basis. If you have already given us your address, kindly check that it is correct.


I was a lucky girl recently to have spent a weekend in London close to Richmond Park where over 600 red deer and fallow deer run wild. What a sight! But even more overwhelming was the sight of literally thousands of Galanthes sp. popping their heads up through the hard wintery ground. On returning to our hosts’ home, the next door neighbour brought in pots of newly pushed-through bulbs to plant in her garden. My brother and sister-in-law have reported that last weekend her mother had so many in her garden that she was able to have a bunch of them in a vase. The latest Garden Express catalogue shows that we need to pay $9 per bulb! 


            �           Celeste








The Guest Speaker for today is John Menzel





�    Dates for Your Diary





Club Information


All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival.





Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions. To take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member.





General Meetings are held on the second Thursday of each month, from January to November, at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Ave (cnr Great Western Hwy), Wentworth Falls. Meetings commence at 9.45 am and finish around noon. The Library and Plant Stall are open before the meeting and at morning tea. $5 entry fee.





Joining fee is $30. Thereafter annual subscription is $20.  





For Club Welfare matters, contact Lea Nelson: 


Ph 4784 1101





Guest Speakers


Today’s Meeting:








Next Meeting:               


12 March 2015�
John Menzel, 


President, Dahlia Society of Australia  





Peta Trahar, Horticulturist: “Garden Inspiration from France and Italy”�
�






             Morning Tea 


Today:         Martin and Marlene Vaughan


12 Mar:         Ronah and Vic Tuite 





If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Jane Blackshaw on 4757 2887.





Club Secretary: Gai Horrocks. 


email: ghorrocks@iprimus.com.au


Wentworth Falls Garden Club, PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


website: www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com








